
Dear [Contributor's Name], 

I hope this letter finds you well. As a supporter of [Hospice Name], you understand the vital role 

we play in providing compassionate care to individuals and families facing terminal illnesses. 

We are reaching out to seek your support in our ongoing efforts to enhance the services we 

provide. With the demand for our services steadily increasing, our resources are stretched thin, 

and we rely heavily on the generosity of individuals like you to make our mission possible. 

Your contribution will directly impact the lives of our patients and their families, ensuring they 

receive the dignity and comfort they deserve during this challenging time. We invite you to 

consider making a donation to help us continue our work. 

Together, we can provide a warm, supportive environment for those in need. Any amount, no 

matter how small, makes a significant difference! 

Thank you for your consideration and support. For more information about how you can help, 

please visit our website or contact us directly. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Hospice Name] 

[Contact Information] 


